Lindsey Ozbolt

From: holley smith <holley_wesley@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2015 5:52 AM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Fwd: Jack Blanchard Cabin

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Begin forwarded message:

From: holley smith <holley wesley @yahoo.com>
Subject: Jack Blanchard Cabin

Date: September 22, 2015 at 5:46:15 AM PDT
To: lindsey.ozbolt@ co.kittitas.wa.us

Cc: dodie.dahl@gmail.com

Hi Lindsey, my name is Holley Smith, I am Jack Blanchards son in law. Jack has asked me to contact you about
the proposed "Christine Baker” bridge. Jack wanted to know if the construction was approved based on
information provided or you had visited the site. Jack after reading noted several discrepancies in the
information provided. He advises that there is no easement to access construction activities, the stream does not
pass through the Baker property, the drawing depicting the proposed location does not match IE: the bridge is
shown crossing the corner of Jacks property, there was no forest service bridge that location. These are just the
concerns noted after casual review of the documents. Please advise.

Thankyou

Holley Smith/Jack Blanchard



